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Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (504) 925-7057

Fax (504) 925-7058
Jane Orr, Director September 25, 1992
General Circular No. 16
To: State Police Commission Members, Colonel Paul W.

Fontenot, Russell J. Culotta, Rosemary Hannie, Walit
Smith, Thomas H. Normile, Baxter W. Welch, Charles R.
Dupuy, Genny L. May, Allen T. Moss, Russell G. Fontenct,
Michael D. Rawson, Roger L. Jaubert, James L. Matthews,
III, Dennis J. Pellerin, Jerry W. Patrick, Dane K. Morgzn
and Russell Cook, Sr.

Subject: State Police Commission Meeting

Please be advised that the October 19, 1992 meeting of tke
State Police Commission has been cancelled. The next regulariy
scheduled meeting will be November 16, 1992, at which time tke
Commission will conduct General Business, as well as appeal
hearings.

Sincerely,

Confidential Assistant



